
JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14·rH DisrnICT. TEXAS

RULES
JOINT COMMITTEE

ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongre55 of tbe Ulnkeb States
*ouse of ikepredentatibes

mastlington, 8.€. 20515
December 2, 1974

AIRMAIL

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I received your letter of November 26 in the weekend mail
and am contacting military authorities in an effort to obtain all
possible information for Mr. Francisco Garcia regarding his son,
Cpl. Luis Garcia III.

You may be assured of my best efforts to be helpful *n this case
and I will keep you advised of information received.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely y6urs,

~ oung



-  JOHN. YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14711 Dis·rn:cr. TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongress of tfle glniteb States

*Ouse of ~epre*entatibes
laa#ington, 33.€. 20515

December 20, 1974

AIRMAIL

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G I Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed herewith is the copy of a telegram I have now received
from Brigadier General John R. De Barr, Director, Judge Advocate
Division, Marine Corps Headquarters in response to my personal inquiry
and yours' concerning L/Cpl. Luis Garcia III, son of Mr. Francisco
Garcia, 611 Osage, Corpus Christi.

Dr. Hector, I have been glad to make thorough inquiry into this
matter and regret that the facts as outlined in the enclosed telegram
are not of a more favorable nature.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

/3*aryamgE~
Encl. (3 0 ON


